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Are you a parent, FCPS staff member, or community leader with an interest in the needs of special education students?
If so, then consider joining the group determined to make a difference in the lives of children with disabilities.

The Frederick County Special Education Citizens Advisory Committee (SECAC) needs you!
What is SECAC?

SECAC is an active group of Frederick County citizens committed to evaluating local special education services and advising the FCPS Office of Special Education and Psychological Services, as well as the Frederick County Board of Education on ways to improve the performance and achievement of children with disabilities.

SECAC stands for children.  Won’t you stand with us?

For additional information about the Special Education Citizens Advisory Committee, contact Dan Martz, Director of Special Education and Psychological Services, 191 South East Street, Frederick, MD 21701, 
(301) 644-5281. 
To view the SECAC Bylaws, click here:  http://apps.fcps.org/dept/specialed/SECACBylaws.pdf
If interested in joining this group, please provide the following information 
by May 15, 2012 to ralene.damanti@fcps.org and to 
Robin Winkler-Pickett at robinwp2010@gmail.com
1. Name:
2. [image: image2.png]


Address:


3. Phone number(s):

4. E-mail address:

5. Category of position applying for: 


a. ___ Parent of current FCPS student

b. ___ FCPS Staff Member

c. ___ Community Member

6. What disabilities do you have experience with?
7. Why are you interested in being a member of SECAC? 
8. What attributes/experience do you have that would benefit SECAC?
